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4 August 2005

MEMORANDUM FOR WALDORF SOCCER CLUB
FROM: WALDORF SOCCER CLUB EXECUTIVE BOARD
SUBJECT:  Policy Directive 2005-1, Practice Field Assignment Policy
1. The Waldorf Soccer Club Executive Board recognizes the growing enrollment within the Club, combined with a relatively static amount of practice space, may cause conflicts when it comes to coaches requesting their practice fields.  The Executive Board puts forth the following procedures to help determine the priority in assigning practice fields every soccer season.
2. The Fields and Scoring Coordinator will serve as the assignor and mediator of all practice fields.  He/she shall exercise discretion and mediate all disputes in the best interest of the Waldorf Soccer Club.  Mediation shall be based upon the following criteria:

a. The coach that held practice at a particular field during the previous season will have first priority over all others.

b. If multiple coaches request a particular open field, overall seniority within the Waldorf Soccer Club (the number of seasons coached, not necessarily consecutive) will take precedence.

c. If multiple coaches with the same seniority request a particular open field, then the coach of the older age group will take precedence over the other coach.

d. If multiple coaches with the same seniority and coaching at the same level (i.e. same age group) request a particular open field, then a coin toss will decide the field assignment.  The coin toss will be physically performed in the presence of all parties concerned.
3. Questions concerning this policy may be addressed to the Executive Board by either e-mailing waldorfsoccerclub@yahoo.com or via regular mail to the address at the bottom of the page.
// SIGNED //







MARK J. DUNCAN








President, Waldorf Soccer Club
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